
Normandale Park— 
Shooting Victims  
Memorial Conversation 

Hello Neighbor, the Rose City Park Neighborhood Association 
is hosting a public outreach event to discuss the possibility of 
a community memorial for the victims of the Normandale Park 
mass shooting of February 2022. 

A display of planters and lighting has been installed by 
volunteers to remember and honor victims at NE 55th and 
Hassalo. Painting a street mural in the intersection has been 
suggested by community members. Please join us to listen and 
to share your thoughts in a conversation of community healing.

Expected to attend:

•	Allison Stoll, Central Northeast Neighborhood Coalition

•	Stephanie Howard, Mayor’s Office,  
Director of Community Safety

•	Kimberely Dixon, Restorative Justice Specialist

•	Survivors & relatives of the 2022 mass shooting

•	Members of the Rose City Park Neighborhood Association

Meeting location & time:  
German American Society  
5626 NE Alameda St.  
Portland, OR 97213  
Thursday, March 7, 7pm


